
 
 

 

August 11, 2021 
Project 16-2905, Assignment 9 / 21-1310N 

 
PROJECT UPDATE 

 
WATERMAIN AND FORCEMAIN REPLACEMENT AND IMPROVEMENT 

BRIDGESTONE LANE AND CATCAY COURT 
CITY OF MISSISSAUGA 

 
Update 
• The new watermains on Bridgestone Lane and Catcay Court have now been installed.  The next 

phase is to commission the watermains and put them into service.  Properties on these streets will 
now have their individual water lines transferred from the old watermains to the new watermains.  

• A new water service line will be brought up to the property line where a new water service box will 
also be installed.  Where possible your water line will be brought up to the property line using 
trenchless methods.  However, the area around the water service box will be excavated. 
 

 
 

A larger, interactive version of this picture can be found at 
peelregion.ca/pw/water/rates/waterbills/yourhome/responsibilities.htm 

 
When? 
• We expect to start work on or about August 16, 2021.  
• We will start restoring the road when all water system replacements and transfers are complete, 

and as weather permits. 
 



   

 

Who can you call? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Lyle LeDrew 
Solomon Gyabaah  

Project Manager 
Inspector 

905-791-7800, ext. 7836 
905-791-7800, ext. 3246 

Sam Rabito Construction Ltd.  
Sam Rabito will do the work, under contract to the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Corey Luciano  Project Manager 1-905-642-2425 
 
Working Hours 
• Our contractor’s normal working hours are from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  These hours are consistent with 

the local municipality’s bylaws.  We understand this may cause some inconvenience, but a shorter 
working day would mean the project would take longer to complete. 

 
Interrupting Your Water Supply 
• It is our goal to let you know 48 hours (2 days) in advance if we plan to shut off your water for an 

extended period (several hours).  Occasionally, we may have to reduce this notice to 24 hours. 
• On the day we connect your water service to the new watermain, the contractor will let you know 

that your water will be shut off for a brief period.  This will ensure proper notification for short 
duration works. 

• If we must shut off your water because of an emergency, we will do everything we can to fix the 
problem as quickly as possible. 

 
Project Updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• Please call the project manager or inspector if you have any concerns or special needs.    
 
Thank you! 
 
Lyle LeDrew.   
Project Manager 
 
Cc: Councillor K. Ras 

 

Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction . 

 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 

This notice was first issued on August 11, 2021 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the 
community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical distancing, using personal protective 
equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 

https://www.peelregion.ca/construction/projects.asp
https://www.peelregion.ca/construction/projects.asp
http://www.twitter.com/peelpublicworks
https://www.ontario.ca/page/construction-site-health-and-safety-during-covid-19

